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e e DSSRRC First Annual Train Show

and active two month’s since the last ol p ¢ X
newsletter. Our first Train Show was 3 huge Wehela Okt ol il siope)
Train Show at the Millville Fire House on

success. Many thanks to all who helped |
especially Doug Hornberger. Thanks also to Sty e ol B NERG D peripic
attended; we had over 50 tables with

Mike Dorothy for hosting our meeting last
dealers.
month. !

Our membership rolls keep growing. |
Welcome to all new members including:
Mike Dorothy of Bowie, Md. ( he also has 3
local place), Donald Yingling of Easton, MD,

~— Norman Rhoads of Morgantown, PA, and
George Zingale of Wilmington, DE. It Iooks

like we are really spreading out.

Our activities are increasing also. We
had the train show in June, we'll have a
picnic in August, we will place an H.O
layout in the Georgetown RR Station in the
Fall, and will be building two Christmas
layouts in the Georgetown RR Station after |
Thanksgiving. One layout will be a modular
High-rail O-Gauge layout,; the other will be |
an S-gauge Winter scene layout.

Our club has something for
everyone.|f there is anything you would like
to see us do as a club, just let us know. Your

< participation is what makes this club
successful.

Our Yardmaster )ohn VBeck at l'ns tables.

Bill Mixon - Engineer







